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Praise the Lord from Fukuoka, Japan! God’s
been so good! God’s been speaking and moving in
the services. I've been so blessed to be able to
serve in the Kingdom with Fukuoka Impact Church
and with Brother and Sister Clevenger.

This past month has gone by so fast! | have
connected with Ka, our waitress from an
okonomiyaki restaurant. She is very open! We are
hoping to develop a relationship with her and do a
Bible study together.

| also was blessed with the
opportunity to attend the JUPC Northern
Regional Conference in Tokyo. It was an
awesome time in the Holy Ghost as God
spoke and moved upon the congregation.
5 People received the Holy Ghost for the
first time and many were renewed. | was
thankful to be given the opportunity to
serve during the conference by taking
photos and videos.

| was also very thankful to have the
opportunity to bless Fukuoka Impact
Church by cooking and playing the guitar.
What fun!

Thank you for supporting me
with your prayers and financially
while | am here in Japan. I’'m so
thankful for all of you and can’t
wait to share more of what God is
doing! God Bless!

~ Hannah Hadaway




